
P-04-605 Save Cwmcarn Forest Drive – Correspondence from the Petitioner 
to the Clerking Team, 19.05.15

Dear Jessica,
 
Thank you very much for this correspondence. Although I do not plan to submit any 
further evidence in support of my petition I would like to request that the Petitions 
Committee keep the petition open until the process of consultation with local 
groups by Natural Resources Wales has actually started.
 
I am concerned that NRW has been reluctant to engage on this, in spite of their 
reassurances to the contrary. At the time of the next meeting of the Petitions 
Committee (after the next one) please contact me for an update. If the consultation 
meetings with our group have commenced by this time I will ask for the petition to 
be closed.
 
I hope this is OK? 
 
Best regards
 
Rob Southall
 
Chair, Friends of Cwmcarn forest Drive


